
Re-Elect David Gentili

David Gentili

as your representative on the National Constitution Committee

Dear E.D.A. President, Fellow Conservative:

I'm asking for your vote.   

I hope you will choose me to represent you once again 
on our Party's National Constitution Committee.

I am proud of what we accomplished in 2013, but there is more that we 
can do.  Our party's success continues to depend on the grass roots 
efforts of volunteers like you.

If you give me your vote, I promise to work tirelessly so that our 
Constitution remains open and accessible to our volunteers, and 
continues to reflect the values and aspirations of our membership.

www.davidgentili.ca



RE-ELECT DAVID GENTILI
... a PROUD CONSERVATIVE
•  Party member since the merger.
•  Candidate (2008) against Bob Rae in Toronto Centre.

... a DEDICATED VOLUNTEER
• Recently served as the President of the Toronto Centre EDA.
• Door knocker, envelope stuffer, and cold caller in every campaign since 

the merger.

... a PROVEN REPRESENTATIVE
• Organized and chaired regional meetings, and assisted EDAs plan and 

execute their own local constitution and policy meetings.
• Co-authored the draft  EDA Guidelines for Constitution and Policy 

Renewal.
647-969-9161
david.gentili@rogers.com

David Gentili
for National Constitution Committee

“I appreciate your support.  This is 
my personal e-mail and mobile 
number.  Don't hesitate to contact 
me if you have any questions.”

Experienced • Dedicated • Diligent 
VOTE FOR DAVID GENTILI • www.davidgentili.ca


